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Abstract: This keynote paper constitutes a 
personal view of the role and place of core 
data in geological interpretations for 
reservoir description in appraisal projects. 
No apologies are made for placing the geologist 
in an engineering setting for this purpose and 
this approach is strongly argued. Core is of 
pivotal importance in achieving the integrated 
interpretations which are required for the 
consideration of development options. This 
paper reviews many of the applications of new 
and older technologies in reservoir description 
for appraisal projects, with the emphasis on 
maximising their impact by data integration. 

INTRODUCTION 

Before it is possible to review this subject we 
must be clear what the objectives of reservoir 
appraisal are and what motivations exist for 
establishing a geological model in this early 
phase of field maturity. 

What is the role of geology in reservoir 
appraisal? 

Clearly, when the objectives of the explorationist 
have been successfully accomplished a Discovery 
exists and is in need of appraisal. Many of the 
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